
This half term (Summer 1), Year Three will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	We will be covering a range of grammar work, including using fronted adverbials and using a wider range of conjunctions. We will continue to develop our use of punctuation, particularly focusing on the use of commas. For our Big Writing, we will be writing our own historical narratives set in the Stone Age after reading ‘Stone Age Boy’. We will also write persuasive letters using a range of persuasive techniques.

	Maths
	The children will continue to develop the ability to use written methods for addition, subtraction, multiplication and division and apply these methods to solving word problems. They will learn about equivalent fractions and how to add and subtract fractions with the same denominator. We will revise the properties of 2D and 3D shapes and learn about horizontal, vertical, perpendicular and parallel lines. The children will compare and order numbers to 1000 and revise place value by partitioning 3-digit numbers.

	Science
	We will be learning about light and shadows. We will find out about light sources, look at how shadows are created and how the shape and size of shadows change. We will also learn about the range of colours that can be seen.

	ICT
	We are going to use Scratch to make a dressing up game. The children will then use their imagination to program their own game, applying what they have learnt.

	History
	In our History topic, we are going to learn about life in the Stone Age. We will discover what the hunter and gatherer lifestyle was like and how this changed when man started to farm. We will learn about life in the Stone Age from the study of Skara Brae. In the final week, we will begin to learn about life in the Bronze Age with a trip to the Blackden Trust.

	Art
	In Art, we will be using printing techniques to create our own cave paintings.

	P.E.
	Rounders and Athletics

	Music
	Trafford Music Service will be teaching us how to play the clarinet in our music lessons. (Please remember your instrument every Friday.)

	R.E.
	 The children will be learning about Hindu worship. We will learn about the meaning of the Aum symbol, the features of a shrine and about puja.

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	We will be discussing changes in our lives and how they make us feel. We will learn about ways of dealing with these feelings. In SRE week, we will recognise similarities and differences between people and learn about how we can be happy and healthy.


Homework, usually English, Maths and any spelling/multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. (Times tables/spelling test every Friday). 

The outdoor games sessions will be on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons; a suitable outdoor kit is needed for these lessons, including a pair of trainers. 

Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: A blue ink pen, pencil, ruler and rubber. They also require a named water bottle. 

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Miss Rushton
Well Green Primary School








